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Item No.  9.1               
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Notice of Motion of 
Rescission given May 
17, 2022) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  May 31, 2022 

Subject:  Lakeview Point Road/Hume Street Extension 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council rescind item 15.3.1 “Lakeview Point Road/Hume Street 
Extension” from the October 26, 2021 meeting which requested a staff report as follows: 
 
“That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report regarding the feasibility of converting 
Lakeview Point Road and Hume Street in Dartmouth into a one-way loop by creating a new 
exit for Hume Street at the existing traffic light at Grahams Grove.” 
 
Reason: 
Work on the intersection of Lakeview Point Road and Prince Albert Road has been completed 
and residents have indicated that HRM’s design is working well. A majority of people from the 
neighbourhood have expressed that there isn’t any real need to look at alternative access out 
of Lakeview Point Road at this time.   

 

Outcome Sought:  
Rescission of Council’s previous direction 

Councillor Sam Austin District 05   

 
 


